Les Shirley Park

On August 16, 2004, work began on a project to restore estuarine wetlands in a portion of Les
Shirley Park. The project restored historic tidally influenced salt marsh and side channels
habitat along the Ecola Creek estuary through the removal of fill material and the excavation of
channels. The project created .65 acres of restored wetlands. The project is located in the
portion of Les Shirley Park that is east of Logan Creek. The project was completed in late
September.

The restoration project was an element of the salmon habitat restoration plan that has been
adopted by the City for the lower portion of Ecola Creek. This plan includes recommendations
on specific projects which will help restore the historic functions and values of the estuarine
portion of Ecola Creek.

The Oregon Department of Transportation funded the entire project cost. The project provides
compensatory mitigation for a Highway 101 improvement project tin Warrenton.


https://www.ci.cannon-beach.or.us/community/page/les-shirley-park

